Supplementary Examination - 2018

PAPER: English

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

SECTION-A

Select Any Two Questions.

- Q. 1a) "The Damned Human Race" was written in the early 1900's. It is true today? (15)
- b) Write a brief note on the following characters:

Subject: English (For B.Sc. Candidates)

(i) Mrs. Sappleton (ii) Framton Nuttel

(10)

- Q. 2 a) What force provides the central conflict of the story "The Secret Life of Walter Mitty" and what is the conflict? (15)
- b) Point out some World Event, as quoted (referred to) by the writer when cold had played noble and prominent part in history. (10)
- Q. 3 a) What is the difference between emotional meanings and objective meanings? How do emotional meanings affect our behaviour? (15)
- b) Reproduce, with your comments and observations, the writer's description of the Holy Kaaba and his reactions in its presence. (10)
- Q. 4 a) Discuss the story "August 2026 There will Come Soft Rains" as an allegory of future. (15)
- b) What methods could parents or individuals use to prevent or lesson T.V. addiction? (10)

Q. 5 Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions:

Man has progressed in this world with great research and constant endeavour. The scientists have played a pivotal role in this connection. He has always desired to get power and energy from a source with unlimited potential. The research in the mysteries of the atom is going on in many countries of the world. It is hoped that before long better and more efficient reactors will be built. These will be able to obtain atomic energy at an economical cost. Atoms provide compact form of fuel which provides a vast amount of energy and it also lasts longer.

Atomic energy can be used in many ways and for many purposes. It can be used to bring peace and prosperity to the whole of this earth. It can also be used to destroy the world and its inhabitants. It can perform miracles if we have the power and wisdom to use it for peaceful purposes. If we do not possess that wisdom, man has not many years to live on this earth.

Questions.

- 1. How has man progressed in this world? (02)
- 2. What sort of reactors are required to obtain a vast amount of energy? (02)
- 3. What are the uses of atomic energy? (02)
- 4. Make a precis of the passage and suggest a suitable title to it. (09)
- Q. 6 Write a report as an editor of a leading newspaper on the prospects of CPEC. (10)
- Q. 7 Write an essay on any one of the following: (15)
- a) Islamic culture and modern world
- b) Role of Women in society.
- c) How to eradicate corruption?
- Q. 8 Translate into English:

قائد اعظم کی کامیابی چار خوبیوں کا نتیجہ تھی۔مضبوط کر دار ،جر أت ،سخت محنت اور سچائی۔انہوں نے کہا کہ انسان کی شخصیت کا محل ان چار ستونوں پر تغییر ہو سکتا ہے۔ قائد اعظم نے کہا کہ وہ ناکامی کے لفظ سے ناآشنا ہیں اور ایمانداری اور سچائی کو کامیابی کاسر چشمہ خیال کرتے ہیں۔ قائد اعظم نے بطور سیاستدان مجسی جھوٹ سے کام نہیں لیا۔ آپ سیاست میں بھی حضرت محمد تاہیا کے نقش قدم پر گامزن رہے۔ سیائی سے ہی محبت قائد اعظم کی عظمت کا اصل رازہے۔

OR

Write a dialogue between two friends on the results of General Elections.

/ B.Sc. Part - II <u>Supplementary Examination – 2018</u>

(Group - I)

Subject: English Language-II

PAPER: English Language-II (Compulsory)

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Note: Attempt all questions from Section A and B.

SECTION - A

- Q.1 Attempt any two parts from the following (150 – 200 words each) (20)
 - Is there no difference between quack doctor and qualified doctor?
 - ii. What are Bartrand Russel's views about fanatical creeds?
 - iii. "Take The Plunge" is an account of the writer's hopes and fears. Discuss.
- Q.2 Attempt any two parts from the following (150 - 200 words each)
 - What is importance of baseball and dreams in the novel?
 - Describe how the Old man was able to bring out the big fish? ii.
 - iii. Write a note on the boy in the novel.

SECTION - B

Over attempted idioms / correction of sentences will not be Important Note: marked. Only the first five will be marked.

- Q.3 Write an Essay with outline on any one of the following topics (300–350 words) (25)
 - Role of Media i.
 - Wonders of Science ii.
 - iii. Science an enemy of man
 - My Pastime iv.
 - T.V. Programme v.
- **Q.4** Correct any five of the following sentences

(10)

(20)

- It is better to write with ink. i.
- ii. My brother is good in mathematics.
- iii. Smoking is injurious for health.
- iv. Over work has affected his health
- v. Sceneries of Kashmir are charming.
- vi. His hairs have turned grey.
- vii. Why you came late?
- viii. I hate these sorts of men.
- ix. He is suffering from fever for a week.
- x. He gave a speech
- Use any five of the following idiomatic expressions in sentence. **Q.5** (10)(No extra attempt will be marked)
 - (a) Make up (b) Lick the dust (c) Knock about (d) Out and Out (e) A dark horse (f) Clear off (g) Give in (h) Drop a line (i) Kith and kin (j) A gala day
- **Q.6** Write a letter to the editor of a newspaper about the demerits of mobile phone. (15)

Write an application to the Director for the post of English Teacher in the college.

/ B.Sc. Part – II Supplementary Examination - 2018

(Group - II)

Subject: English Language-II

PAPER: English Language-II (Compulsory)

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs.

MAX. MARKS: 100

Note: Attempt all questions from Section A and B.

SECTION - A

- Attempt any two parts from the following (150 200 words each) (20)Q.1
 - What were Liaquat Ali Khan's Expectations from America and The Modern World?
 - How does Bernard Shaw differentiate between Doctors and Quacks? ii.
 - iii. Comment on Russell's views about science and values?
- Attempt any two parts from the following (150 200 words each) Q.2

(20)

- Discuss the relationship of the old man and the boy.
- "Explain. I will show him what a man can do and what a man endures? ii.
- Write a note of Symbolism in the novel "The Old Man and the Sea"? iii.

SECTION - B

Important Note: Over attempted idioms / correction of sentences will not be marked. Only the first five will be marked.

- Write an Essay with outline on any one of the following topics (300-350 words) (25)
 - Women Place in our Society
 - ii. Lack of Moral values
 - iii. Democracy in Pakistan
 - iv. **Excursion trip**
 - Internet v.
- **Q.4** Correct any five of the following sentences

(10)

- I have got a spare pencil. i.
 - This is worth seeing sight. ii.
 - iii. I enjoyed during the holiday.
 - iv. I found that he is guilty.
 - I was late from office today. v.
 - vi. She is so weak to walk.
 - vii. None of these two boys is serious.
- viii. Muslims are a brave nation.
- ix. Write with ink.
- Nazia enjoyed at the party. x.
- Use any five of the following idiomatic expressions in sentence. (No extra attempt will be marked)

(10)

- (a) Heart and soul (b) Spill the beans (c) Keep down (d) End in Smoke (e) By far (f) For want of (g) The Lion's Share (h) Splitting hairs (i) Off hand (j) Every inch
- Q.6 Write an application to the Secretary Education for grant of (15)Scholarship for higher studies.

OR

Write a letter to Health Minister about the lack of Medical Facilities in the Government Hospitals.

B.A. / B.Sc. Part - II Supplementary Examination - 2018

Subject: English Literature-II PAPER: English Literature-II Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Note:- Question # 1 is compulsory. Attempt at least TWO questions from each section. All questions carry equal marks.

Q.NO.1: Explain with reference to the context any THREE of the following:-

- i) "We are selfish men;
 - Oh! Raise us up, return to us again;
- Who hath not seen thee oft amid thy store? ii) Sometimes whoever seeks abroad may find,
- And one talent which is death to hide, iii) Lodged with me useless, though my soul more bent...."
- iv) O worthiest cousin! The sin of my ingratitude even now Was heavy on me;.
- I've had to put up a solitary battle all those years. v) But you're my right-hand bower! Don't fall down, don't fail!

SECTION A

- Q.NO.2- Draw a character-sketch of Lady Macbeth in the play MACBETH?
- Q.NO.3- Discuss the THEME of DARKNESS in Macbeth?
- Q.NO.4- Write a note on Tennessee William's Art of Characterization?
- Q.NO.5- Discuss some of the themes of the play "The Glass Menagerie"?

SECTION B

- Q.NO.6- Discuss critically JOHN KEATS's SONNET: TO SLEEP.
- Q.NO.7- What is the THEME of Robert Frost's poem "THE SPAN OF LIFE"?.
- Q.NO.8- Discuss Browning's "MEETING AT NIGHT" critically.
- Q.NO.9-Discuss John Milton's GRAND STYLE with reference to his poems in your Course.

B.A. / B.Sc. Part - II

Supplementary Examination - 2018

Subject: English Literature PAPER: Optional

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Roll No.

Attempt all the questions. All questions carry equal marks.

Q.1"The Comedy which culminates in the fullest celebrations of the ideal of love's order is **As you Like it**." Discuss.

OR

Bring out the elements of comedy and satire in As You Like It.

Q.2. Write a note on the major theme of **The Mayor of** Casterbridge.

OR

Is Henchard a hero or a victim?

Q.3. What does Livingstone mean when he says, "Moral education is impossible without the habitual vision of greatness?" Answer with reference to his essay, **Education and Training of character**.

OR

What are the creative potentialities of Hollywood film industry for reformation of society as argued by A.Hunter in A. Clergyman Looks at the Movies.

Q.4. The whole notion of an advancing civilization is quite recent; it came with the machine and education. Discuss with reference to the essay, **The Idea of Progress** by Joyce Carry.

OR

What arguments does St. John Ervine give against Modernizing Shakespeare?

Q.5. Describe the views of Allama Iqbal as described in the essay, **The Pakistan Idea?**

OR

What are the true pleasures of walking as detailed in the essay, **Walking?**

B.A. / **B.Sc.** Part – II

Supplementary Examination - 2018

Subject: English (For B.Sc. Candidates) **PAPER: English**

TIME ALLOWED: 3 Hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

SECTION-A

Select Any Two Questions.

- Q. 1a) "The Damned Human Race" was written in the early 1900's. It is true today? (15)
- b) Write a brief note on the following characters:
- (i) Mrs. Sappleton (ii) Framton Nuttel

(10)

- Q. 2 a) What force provides the central conflict of the story "The Secret Life of Walter Mitty" and what is the conflict? (15)
- b) Point out some World Event, as quoted (referred to) by the writer when cold had played noble and prominent part in history. (10)
- Q. 3 a) What is the difference between emotional meanings and objective meanings? How do emotional meanings affect our behaviour? (15)
- b) Reproduce, with your comments and observations, the writer's description of the Holy Kaaba and his reactions in its presence. (10)
- Q. 4 a) Discuss the story "August 2026 There will Come Soft Rains" as an allegory of future. (15)
- b) What methods could parents or individuals use to prevent or lesson T.V. addiction? (10)

SECTION-B

Q. 5 Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions:

Man has progressed in this world with great research and constant endeavour. The scientists have played a pivotal role in this connection. He has always desired to get power and energy from a source with unlimited potential. The research in the mysteries of the atom is going on in many countries of the world. It is hoped that before long better and more efficient reactors will be built. These will be able to obtain atomic energy at an economical cost. Atoms provide compact form of fuel which provides a vast amount of energy and it also lasts longer.

Atomic energy can be used in many ways and for many purposes. It can be used to bring peace and prosperity to the whole of this earth. It can also be used to destroy the world and its inhabitants. It can perform miracles if we have the power and wisdom to use it for peaceful purposes. If we do not possess that wisdom, man has not many years to live on this earth.

Questions.

- 1. How has man progressed in this world? (02)
- 2. What sort of reactors are required to obtain a vast amount of energy? (02)
- 3. What are the uses of atomic energy? (02)
- 4. Make a precis of the passage and suggest a suitable title to it. (09)
- Q. 6 Write a report as an editor of a leading newspaper on the prospects of CPEC. (10)
- Q. 7 Write an essay on any one of the following: (15)
- a) Islamic culture and modern world
- b) Role of Women in society.
- c) How to eradicate corruption?
- Q. 8 Translate into English:

قائد اعظم كى كامياني چارخو ہوں كا نتيجہ تقى مضبوط كروار، جرأت، سخت محنت اور سچائى۔ انہوں نے كہا كہ انسان كى شخصيت كالمحل ان چار ستونوں پر تغییر ہو سکتا ہے۔ قائد اعظم نے کہا کہ وہ ناکامی کے لفظ سے ناآشناہیں اور ایمانداری اور سیائی کوکامیانی کاسر چشمہ خیال کرتے ہیں۔ قائد اعظم نے بطور سیاستدان مجمی جھوٹ سے کام نہیں لیا۔ آپ سیاست میں بھی حضرت محد تاہی کے نقش قدم یر گامزن رہے۔ سیائی ہے ہی محبت قائد اعظم کی عظمت کا اصل رازہے۔

OR

Write a dialogue between two friends on the results of General Elections.